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3 Hsi-Chiao Hutung 
Peking, China 

February 23, 1927. 

Dear Gertrude, 

Under separate cover I am sending you lantern slides made from the photographs of the 
things which you bought at Peking during your last trip. I think that you will find them to have 
been very well made and they will be a marked addition to your collection. 

We are anxious to hear about your arrival at home. We are struggling along here in the 
same old way and the essential features of the situation remain just as they were. 

My wife and daughter join in love to you and in kind regards to your mother, to Sam and 
his wife, 

Yours sincerely, 
John 

Correspondence and Receipts for Purchases Made on Gertrude Bass Warner’s Behalf, Gertrude 
Bass Warner papers, UA 022, Box 05, Folder 02, Special Collections and University Archives, 
University of Oregon Libraries, Eugene, Oregon. Transcribed by Tom Fischer. 


